
TRANSPORT FOR
NSW HAS
ADVISED....

SCHOOLS SHOULD
ALSO CONSIDER:

On the dedicated school bus services -   
 NO STUDENT WILL BE LEFT AT A BUS
STOP
Students are requested to apply physical
distancing on general public transport that
are not dedicated school buses (trains,
ferries, light rail, and general service
busing).
Students are requested to apply physical
distancing where possible, particularly at
interchange and layover areas on the
public transport network.
Schools are requested to remind students
to wash hands or use sanitisers prior to
departing school.

.

THEY ARE WORKING
CLOSELY WITH
SCHOOLS
Transport for NSW is working closely with the
school sectors and is playing a vital role in
supporting students getting back to school.

CLEANING
Transport for NSW continues to ramp-
up cleaning across the network with a

daily focus on high-touch areas like
handrails.

PHYSICAL DISTANCING
Transport for NSW continues to support physical
distancing, however this might not be possible at
times on services carrying school students, as NO
SCHOOL STUDENTS WILL BE TURNED AWAY.


